
               

Dear Church Family,  

Greetings in the mighty name of Jesus. For many years now on 

Sunday mornings I have shared a prayer on Facebook as a way to be an 

encouragement and blessings to our family and friends here in the United 

States and other parts of the world. Holy Spirit gave me a prayer last 

Sunday and wanted to share with all of you as we journey through this 

season of lent. May the power of Christ touch us and transforms us. Come 

Holy Spirit Come. In Jesus Name. Amen  

“Dear Father in the Name of Jesus we come once again humbly and 

boldly to the throne of grace to worship and to bow down in your 

presence. We earnestly pray that during this season of lent, we will 

be attentive to the voice of the Holy Spirit guiding us in your ways, 

revealing things in our lives that needs to change, opening our eyes 

to deeper understanding of your word and empowering us to be a 

blessing to everyone we meet. Use us precious Lord. Please be near 

all who need your touch and encouragement and especially be near 
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all affected by winter snowstorms in Texas and other states. We 

humbly pray in Jesus Name. Amen”  

 

Isaiah 30:21 Whether you turn to the right or to the left, your 

ears will hear a voice behind you, saying, "This is the way; 

walk in it." 

 

Psalm 46:10 “Be still, and know that I am God; I will be 

exalted among the nations, I will be exalted in the earth!” 

 

All for Jesus,  

 

Pastor Andrew and Arpita 

 

 
               
      



Sunday, January 31st, 2021 
 

Pastor Bill our assistant pastor preached 

from Psalm 100. Pastor Andrew and 

Arpita leading in song. Kathy Clark had 

a wonderful children's message. It was a 

great day of worship. 

 

      
 

  
 

           

     

Offering 
As of Sunday, February 21st, 2021  

Tithes $10,565.00 
Sunday School - 
Loose Plate - 
GECDC  - 
Interest / Dividends - 
Upper Room $2.00 
Total $10,567.00 
Total Special $993.00 
Offering & Special Total $11,560.00 
Online Giving (Jan. minus fees) $676.15 
Grand Total $12,236.15 

 

Ryan Koenig 03/01 

Megan Pope 03/04 

Bryan Works 03/05 

Henry Martin 03/08 

Tony Jacobs 03/14 

Ashley Works 03/18 

Brooke Alexander 03/22 

Mardelle Dickhaut 03/23 

Bill Slaven 03/23 

Lainey Sullivan 03/24 

Kara McPeters 03/27 
 

Chuck & Anna Love 03/03 

Bill & Melissa Howard 03/10 

Chris & Jackie McPeters 03/10 

Tim & Carrie Herrmann 03/11 

Marcus Zillman & Kathy Clark 03/24 
 

March 
Birthday & Anniversaries 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Thank you to all who made donation items for Mountain Mission and the men for helping 

load the Methodist Mountain Mission Truck.  
 

 

 

Communion Kits and Lenten Devotional Ready for The First Sunday Of February. 

 

Wednesday Zoom Fellowship 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, February 7, 2021  

Wonderful day of worship. Thanks for all the help of our team.  

  

  

 

Enter His gates with 
Thanksgiving 

and His courts with Praise; 

Give Thanks to Him and 

Praise His name. 
For the LORD Is Good and 

His Love Endures Forever; 

His Faithfulness Continues 

through All Generations. 
Psalm 100:4-5 NIV 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February, Sunday 14, 2021 

   

  

Ash Wednesday 
Wednesday, February 17th 

   
 

   



Lenten Sermon Series 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday, February 21, 2021 

   

  



EUMC LEADERSHP TEAM MEMBERS JANUARY MEETING 

 

Top Left to Right: Pastor Bill, Pastor Andrew, Glenn Wells 

Emily Markey, Tim Healy, Roger Wilson, 

Charlie Love, Nancy Johnson, Marcus Zillman, 

Kathy Sandel, and Mark Burns, 

Not pictured: Chuck Love, Vanessa Schneider, Tom Marshall 

 

 

 
Daylight Saving 

Time starts Sunday, 
March 14. Do not 
forget to change 

you clock! 
 


